
Opus II Dance Studio Announces Special Summer Faculty 
 
 

Stepanie Krise will teach Ballet and Modern on 
Mondays of Summer Semester in July.  She dances with Verb Ballets.  She began 
her dance training at The University of Akron’s Dance Institute. She then 
continued her training at The North Carolina School of the Arts under Melissa 
Hayden and Warren Conover, and at BalletMet under Yoko Ichino. Ms. Krise has 
spent summers training at The North Carolina School of the Arts, BalletMet, San 
Francisco Ballet, Nashville Ballet, Richmond Ballet, National Hungarian Ballet and 
in New York with Doug Varone and Dancers. Ms. Krise has performed with 
BalletMet, Richmond Ballet, and The University of Akron Dance Company. She 
graduated Summa Cum Laude from The University of Akron with her B.F.A in 

Dance Performance and is currently working on a second degree in Exercise Science. Stephanie teaches 
dance in the Akron/Cleveland area and lives in Akron with her gorgeous dog Wolf.  
 

 
Opus/ARB alumni, Nacara Starnes, returns to teach the Advanced Tap Workshop 
during the Summer Semester in July.  She will bring new ideas learned from dancing 
with Buckeyes on Tap while attending The Ohio State University.   
 
 
 
 

 
Opus/ARB alumni, Christina Lindhout, returns to teach during Mini-Mester in June.  
She spent the past year as a trainee at BalletMet in Columbus.  She will continue with 
that company for the coming season.  Christina will teach on Tuesdays and Thursdays 
during Mini-Mester. 
 

Kimberly Cadley-Mach grew up studying dance at Opus II, and was a founding 
member of Ashland Regional Ballet.  She is a graduate of Ashland University.   In 
Florida she has taught at the Marta Jackson School of Dance.  She founded the 
dance program at St. Johns Country Day School in 2004, and she has directed and 
choreographed numerous productions for St. Johns.  She is currently the Technical 
Director of the Performing Arts Center where she teaches music, drama, and dance, 
and is also associated with the Arts Edge School of Dance and Theatre.  She will 
teach Ballet and Modern on Wednesdays of Summer Semester in July.   

 
In addition to our guest teachers our summer faculty also includes Opus “regulars” Julie Schuler, 
Brittany Wentworth, Jennifer Rose Latham, Sarah Cyders and Hellie Schussler.   We are excited to be 
able to offer this diverse range of experience and knowledge to our students at Opus II Dance Studio this 
summer.   
 

For class information and online registration go to www.OpusDanceStudio.com.  
Click on “CLASSES” to find class schedules and tuition information.  And check our “Upcoming Events” 
for a full calendar of Opus II and ARB dance activities.   

http://www.opusdancestudio.com/

